
From: Maximus Salon <419maximus@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 4, 2020 3:39 PM 
To: City Clerk <cityclerk@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: A Proposal for city council. 
 
Dear Hermosa beach City Clerk, 
 
Below please find and share the following proposal with our city council for their consideration. 
 
The Spirit of this proposal is to encourage and include younger members of our community to take part 
in the future of their city and make it feasible for their Involvement, and our city to benefit from larger 
pool of talented Individuals  who care to usher in the Brighter future for our city. 
 
The scope of this proposal is limited only to permanent position bodies of planning commission and 
Economic Department community.  
 
The Proposal. 
 
1- To expand the eligibility to serve on planning commission and economic development committee to 
include property owners(commercial and residential) who are stakeholders but may or not reside in the 
city.  
 
2-To expand the eligibility to serve on planning commission and economic development committee to 
include stakeholders  such as Hermosa beach business owners with minimum of 5 years experience 
doing business in Hermosa.  
 
3- To change code from permanent and impose a term limit of 2years, 4years, or any term limits at this 
council discretion for all Appointees to planning commission and economic development committee. 
 
At ending, I join all of you and our community to thank our current Commissioners and committee 
members who have done a superb job being in service to our community throughout the years, and 
believe my proposal will enhance their Legacy benefiting our community in this new world. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Ed Hart 
419-421 Pier Ave  
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